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On April 6th, 2023, OUI Inc. gave three presentations by Dr.
Shimizu, Mr. Nakayama, and Mr. Tanji at the 127th Annual Meeting
of the Japanese Ophthalmological Society. The presentations were
"Case Report on Telemedicine Using Smart Eye Camera", "Research
Using Al for Ophthalmic Image Classification", and "Presentation of
Results of Joint Research with the Republic of Mozambique”. On
April 9th, OUI Inc. intern Yang Nakahara, a fifth-year student at Keio
University School of Medicine, gave a conference presentation on
"Deep-learning Algorithm for Anemia Detection from Palpebral
Conjunctiva Videos Obtained by Portable Slit Lamp Microscope".
Thoroughly adhering to the '"evidence first" principle and
collaborating with academia to present at academic conferences is
one of the key characteristics of OUI Inc.

On April 25th, Dr. Shimizu, Founder and CEO of OUI Inc., made a
presentation at The Association for Research in Vision and
Ophthalmology annual meeting (ARVO) 2023, one of the largest
ophthalmology conferences in the United States. Due to the new
coronavirus, the conference was held online until last year, but this
year it was held in person. More than 10,000 ophthalmologists and
healthcare professionals attended the conference, and it was a very
meaningful meeting to catch up on the latest findings in the
industry. Ophthalmologists from many different countries have
shown interest in OUI Inc.'s Smart Eye Camera, and we have
received proposals for collaboration. We are planning to conduct
collaborative research in cooperation with ophthalmologists all over
the world.

OUl Inc. will continue to collaborate with various research
institutes and medical institutions to provide evidence and take on
the challenge of overcoming preventable blindness and visual
impairment around the world.
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CONTACT:
Department of Global Business, OUI Inc.

Shintaro Nakayama: p.shintaro@ouiinc.jp
Rina Ishimaru: ri.univ8@gmail.com

MORE INFO:

Website: https://ouiinc.jp/en
Medium: https://oui-eng2019.medium.com/

LET'S COLLABORATE!
FEEL FREE TO CONTACT
Us!

Through our Smart Eye Camera,
OUl Inc.'s vision is to reduce blindness
in the world by 50% by 2025 by
delivering appropriate diagnoses to
patients who have not been able to
receive eyecare.

So far, we have conducted various
pilot projects in more than 20
countries around the world, including
Asia and Africa, in cooperation with
foYe] ophthalmologists, NGOs,
medical institutions, and international
organizations.

The internationally recognized CE
marking is expected to further
increase  the  recognition and
confidence in the Smart Eye Camera,
not only in the European market but
also in Asia and Africa.

In our current corporate stage, the
pilot projects are necessary to
understand  the  obstacles  of
developing countries where our
product may flourish to help the
maximum number of people in need.

That is why we ask for help, offer for
future collaboration from all of you,
our possible partner, to get the Smart
Eye Camera delivered all across the
globe to get the proper diagnoses and
treatment that all people deserve!




